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Date: February 14, 2024 

To, 
The Board of Directors 

APIS India Limited 
18/32, East Patel Nagar, 
New Delhi-1 10008 

Dear Sir(s) 

Thanking You 

Yours faithfully, 

This is to informn you that due to our pre-occupation in other assignments, we are not in a 

position to devote our time to the affairs of the Company. Accordingly, we are submitting our 
resignation as Internal Auditors of the company with effect from closure of business hour 
February 14, 2024. 

For ASRV & Associate 

We therefore, request you to treat this letter as our resignation from the Internal Auditors of 
the Company. 
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